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Measure 114 was voted upon by Oregon voters two election cycles ago and has 

been hung up in court for two years.  

 

Measure 114 called for basic public safety provisions.  

 

We have to get a license to drive; just so, responsible gun ownership should entail 

similar public health measures. I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. 

Please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as the 

court’s stay is lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 

to reduce gun violence. It’s time to begin saving lives. 


